#### SENTIA THE GLOBAL SCHOOL

Class V

#### **PT3 PRACTICE WORKSHEET – ENGLISH**

Lesson-8

#### Worksheet-1

#### Section A

#### I. Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions.

Grandfather was sitting under the apple tree in his garden. His grandchildren were happily munching on the juicy apples from the tree. 'Who planted this tree here, Grandfather?' asked one of the children. 'Come I will tell you how this tree came to be here,' said their grandfather. Grandfather began, 'I came to live here more than fifty years ago. One day I was standing just about where this apple tree now stands and talking to my neighbor. I was telling him that I wanted to earn a lot of money.' 'The neighbour, who was a very wise man, said to me, 'It is so simple. All you need to do is begin well. Right where you are standing, hidden in the ground are hundreds of rupees. It is up to you to dig them out.' 'I was then a young man without much understanding of the ways of the world. The next day I dug a huge hole in the ground but I found nothing." 'The next morning, when my neighbour saw the hole, he began to laugh. 'Oh dear, I didn't mean that you actually had to dig a hole. Now I will tell you what I really meant.' The neighbour then gave me an apple sapling and said, 'Take this. Plant it in the hole you have dug. Look after it well. In a few years from now, when this sapling becomes a tree, you will start getting money. This young apple tree will reward you.' 'I planted the apple sapling and looked after it well. The tree grew strong and over the years, it has become the huge tree that you see in front of you. I have been selling its fruit all these years. This tree has certainly given me back hundreds and hundreds of rupee. Even today I earn money by selling it delicious fruit. I have never forgotten the lesson that my neighbour taught me.'

Little plants will grow to bear

Abundant fruits some day;

If only you can take good care

Of the plants you have today!

# Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where was the grandfather sitting?
- 2. What did the neighbour give to the grandfather?
- 3. How did grandfather earn money from the apple tree?
- 4. What lesson do we learn from this story?

5. Give a suitable title to this story.

#### Section B

#### 1. Write a shape poem on your own. You may choose any one of these objects.

a) Umbrella b) Kite c) Shoe d) Mushroom

#### Section C

#### I. Answer the following questions.

a) What punishment does Fury want to give the mouse?

b) Who is Fury? Where does he want to take the mouse?

c) Why does the mouse not want to go?

#### II. Read the lines and answer the questions.

- 1. 'With no jury and judge, would be wasting our breath.'
  - a) Who says this to whom?
  - b) Was there really no jury or judge?
  - c) Why does he say this?
- 2. "We must have a trial: For really this morning I've nothing else to do"
  - a) Who says this to whom?
  - b) Why does he want a trial?
  - c) What does this tell you about the speaker?

#### III. Write the meaning of the following words and frame your own sentences.

- a) Prosecute
- b) Condemn
- c) Trial
- d) Cur
- e) Fury

#### Lesson-9

#### Worksheet-2 Section A

I. Look at the picture below. What comes to your mind when you see this picture? Write a story based on it.



## Section B

## II. Write the meanings of the following Idioms and Proverbs.

- a) Beat around the bush\_\_\_
- b) Action speaks louder than words\_\_\_\_\_
- c) Once in a blue moon\_\_\_\_\_
- d) Don't put all your eggs\_\_\_\_\_
- e) Laughter is the best medicine\_\_\_\_\_
- f) The grass is greener on the other side \_\_\_\_\_

## III. Rewrite the sentences using correct preposition.

- a) I will see you at next Sunday.
- b) The children go to school on bus.
- c) I was tired for walking.
- d) The slippers are in the bed.
- e) Please be at time for the film screening.

## IV. Complete these sentences with the appropriate conjunctions and rewrite it.

- a) Ram ran very fast. He could not come first in race.
- b) She loves to drive. They allowed her to drive most of the way.
- c) He was crying. He was in great pain.
- d) My mother is well. My brother is ill.
- e) There was too much traffic. We got late.

## Section C

## V. Answer the following questions.

- a) How did the merchant 'kill' the genie's son?
- b) What was the condition on which the genie allowed him to go?
- c) Do you think that the merchant had killed the genie's son? Give reasons.

- d) Why were the three men surprised that the merchant was waiting alone near the oasis? What did each have with him?
- e) 'Keep every promise you make, make promises that you can keep'. Do you agree with this? Why?
- f) How would the merchant assure a seat in heaven for himself?

#### VI. Write the meaning of the following words.

- a) Mule
- b) Seized
- c) Transacted
- d) Pardon
- e) Haunt
- f) Oasis

VII. Write four words with /s/ and /z/ sounds.

- VIII. Given below are situations. Write the correct proverbs could be used in these situations? a) Something that appears wonderful first, may not be very good.
  - b) Doing two things at same time is an excellent way to save time.

## Lesson-10

## Worksheet-2

## Section A

I. Imagine you are a shoe. Write an autobiographical paragraph about yourself.

## Section B

## **II. Write the Synonyms.**

- a) Respect\_\_\_\_\_
- b) Sad\_\_\_\_\_
- c) Obedient\_\_\_\_\_
- d) Protect\_\_\_\_\_
- e) Good\_\_\_\_\_ f) Pretty\_\_\_\_\_
- g) Build
- h) Happy \_\_\_\_\_

## **III. Write the Antonyms.**

- a) Beautiful\_\_\_\_\_
- b) Cheap\_\_\_\_\_
- c) Sell\_\_\_\_\_
- d) Wise\_\_\_\_\_
- e) Simple\_\_\_\_\_
- f) Take\_\_\_\_\_ g) Beautiful\_\_\_\_\_

## IV. Use the correct adverbs to complete these sentences.

- a) We visit the orphanage\_\_\_\_\_\_.
- b) Geeta does her homework\_\_\_\_\_
- c) The dog is \_\_\_\_\_\_ ferocious.d) Malika runs \_\_\_\_\_\_ fast.
- e) I \_\_\_\_\_eat pizza for breakfast.

#### Section C

## V. Answer the following questions.

a) The narrator in "A Dahl Invention" was very creative. Do you agree with this? Why do you think so?

b) If you were gifted with a 'Meccano set', what would you construct with it?

# VI. Read the sentences and answer the questions.

- 1. Bombing from a height is never easy.
- a) Whom is the narrator bombing?
- b) How does he plan to carry out the bombing?
- c) Why is bombing from height never easy?

2. For days afterwards, I experienced the pleasant warm glow that comes to all of us when we have brought off a major triumph.

- a) What was the major triumph?
- b) Why did the narrator feel a warm glow?

## VII. Write the meanings of the following words.

- a) Hauled
- b) Bunk
- c) Confiscating
- d) Careered
- e) Unwary
- f) Revolting
- g) Skylight
- h) Grooved

# VIII. Choose the correct options to complete the sentences.

- a) The (weather/whether) is very pleasant.
- b) Did you (loose/lose) the pencil box again?
- c) She could not decide what to (wear/ where) to the party.
- d) My mother likes to watch television (cereals/serials).
- e) The pipes are made of (led/ lead).

# (Literature Reader)

1. Do you think Wali Dad was silly in giving away his wealth? Give reasons for your answer.

- 2. 'Look at him, he does not even have a proper beard and the rugged looks of a man!'
  - a) Who said this and to whom?
  - b) Why did the speaker say so?

3. How do the parents react to the sounds made by the baby? Do they react the same way to the speaker?